
HCR 3013  

 

Greetings Chairman Larson and members of Senate Judiciary Committee, 

 

My name is Jill McDonald, I am a writing as a private citizen of Glenburn, ND. I am in 
opposition of HCR 3013 and encourage a no vote. This bill has left LGBTQ individuals in our 
communities feeling unsafe. North Dakotans deserve better than this bill. It creates a lack 
of safety in our communities that we are constantly trying to recruit folks to move to in 
order to fill countless open positions.  

Sincerely, 

 

Jill McDonald 


